
From: DC Consultation
To: Rebecca Adams; Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0050 Nanny"s Hills, Wark , Hexham, Northumberland
Date: 20 July 2015 11:59:48

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Mayhew
Sent: 20 July 2015 11:26
To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0050 Nanny's Hills, Wark , Hexham,
Northumberland

Dear Rebecca,

15NP0050 - Notification for prior notification of forestry development:  construction of 600 metre
extraction road at Nanny's Hills, Wark , Hexham, Northumberland

Thank you for consulting me on the above application for the construction of a 600m forestry
extraction track in the Wark Forest area of Kielder Forest.

I note from the application that all works are to be designed and built to 'Forestry Civil Engineering
Specifications and Standards' but in my view it would be helpful to know which specific standards,
as these do change and get updated every so often. I note that the proposed track will cross an
existing watercourse, 'West Cleugh' and little detail has been provided as to how the watercourse
will be crossed by the proposed track.

I can confirm that there are no TPO, notable trees or hedgerows affected by the proposals and tree
protection measures will not be necessary in this case.

From a landscape perspective this proposed development is in keeping with the forest environment
in which it is set and I do not perceive that it will pose a significant effect upon the landscape
character or views of this part of the National Park.

I have no objections to this proposed application but would welcome a bit more detail being
provided in future applications relating to track design and construction, ie which of the FC 'Forestry
Civil Engineering Specifications and Standards'. If you have any questions in respect to the points
raised above or require further information please do not hesitate to get in touch.

regards

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 09 July 2015 14:32
To: Robert Mayhew
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0050 Nanny's Hills, Wark , Hexham, Northumberland

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=15NP0050
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
Robert Mayhew, Landscape and Forestry Officer
Tel: 01434 611539 (x277)
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